
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd.. 
Notice – No Smart Watches to be Worn in School 

Dated : 22.07.2022 

Dear Parents/Students, 

This is to bring to your notice that many a children have been found wearing so 

termed ‘Smart watch’ and whereas this is not only on the uptrend but also leading 

to competition among the students (with other students seeking to wear smart 

watches) but most importantly drawing away the focus and attention of the 

children wearing these smart watches and continuous fiddling with it (the watch).   

As a simple administrative measure and to maintain the required discipline in the 

school no ‘Smart watch’ will henceforth be allowed in school and you may 

kindly make sure that your child does not wear/use them in school hours. 

 

Principal 

Tender Heart High School  


